
22nd November 2019 

This week in English, we have been planning our diary writing.  We began by hot seating, 
where the children worked in pairs and pretended they were Phileas Fogg.  They used 
questions they had prepared to interview each other about their trip around the world.  Then 
they thought of vocabulary to describe how he felt, what he saw and who he met along the 
way.  The children are looking forward to using these in their writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we have practised adding two-digits and ones, two-digits and tens and two-digits to 
two-digits.  The children have learnt how to use hundred squares, number lines, numicon and 
dienes to help them with their calculations.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

For your information 

Please can you practice the words for the Christmas play with your child as frequently as 
possible – many thanks. 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday. 

       


